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Chatham County Police Department Investigating Homicide 

 

Chatham County, GA -- (April 11, 2022) — The Chatham County Police Department is 

investigating a homicide that occurred late Sunday night. 

 

Officers were called to a mobile home park in the 800 block of Quacco Road around 11 p.m. on 

April 10, 2022, after a woman was found shot to death inside a vehicle at the entrance to the 

park.  

 

Detectives do not believe this was a random crime. 

 

The investigation is continuing, and no arrests have been made at this time. The victim’s name is 

being withheld pending notification of the next of kin. 

 

Anyone who believes they have information about this crime is asked to call Chatham County 

Police Department Detectives at 912-651-4717 or contact them through the department’s online 

tip form found here: https://police.chathamcountyga.gov/Tips . They can also call Crime 

Stoppers at 912-234-2020, where tipsters are anonymous and may qualify for a cash reward.  
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